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Tax Update 
 
Certain Non-Resident Companies Providing Electric Power System Restoration 
Services Exempted from Puerto Rico Income Taxation 
 
After Hurricane Maria, the Government of Puerto Rico (“Government”) entered into 
several mutual assistance agreements with non-resident electric power service 
companies (“Participating Companies”) to provide equipment, personnel and 
assistance with the objective of restoring the electric power service in the Island 
(“Mutual Assistance Agreements”). Such agreements require Participating 
Companies to only charge the Government for expenses incurred in connection with 
the services rendered thereunder. 
 
On December 19, 2017, Governor Ricardo Rosselló issued Executive Order 2017-
073 (“EO-2017-073”) ordering the Secretary of the Treasury to exempt Participating 
Companies from Puerto Rico income taxation with respect to reimbursements of 
expenses received from the Government pursuant to Mutual Assistance Agreements. 
Furthermore, wages earned by employees of Participating Companies which are 
directly attributable to services performed pursuant to Mutual Assistance Agreements 
shall also be exempt from Puerto Rico income taxation. 
 
The foregoing exemptions shall be evidenced either through an administrative 
pronouncement from the Puerto Rico Department of the Treasury (“Treasury”) or 
closing agreements between Treasury and Participating Companies to such effect.   
 
Attached is copy of EO-2017-073 (issued in Spanish). 
 
 
 
This communication is for information purposes only and does not constitute legal advice. This communication may be based on authorities that 
are subject to change and is not a substitute for professional advice or services.  You should consult a qualified professional advisor before 
taking any action based on the information herein.  This communication does not create an attorney-client relationship between Reichard & 
Escalera and the recipient.  

 

Unsubscribe. 

 

For more information on this 

Legal Update, please contact: 

Carlos E. Serrano 
cserrano@reichardescalera.com 

787.777.8815 

 

Alba I. Joubert Pereira 
ajoubert@reichardescalera.com 

787.777.8825 

 

Bibiana A. Cruz 
bcruz@reichardescalera.com 

787.777.8812 

 

 

 

 

  

 








